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Testimonial Letter of Reference 

From: William Koegler, Retired Director National Training Center @ Oglebay; Retired VP of 

Operations @ Oglebay Park, Wheeling; Board member of the National Association of Park 

Foundations; Executive Consultant of  ReCreate Park Planners; Member of the American 

Academy of Park and Recreation Administration;  and Executive Director of WLK Consulting.  

Subject: Mr. Brad Chambers 

I am pleased to offer this letter in support of Mr. Brad Chambers. I have known Brad in various 

capacities for over 25 years, since the early 1990s, when he was involved as a Board of Regent @ 

Oglebay Schools and Chairman of the Board of Regents @ both the Supervisors Management 

School and the Sports Management School. He is known and respected as a “Professional’s 

Professional”.   He is both a friend and colleague for whom I have the utmost admiration and 

respect. We have worked together on numerous planning projects for local organizations and 

organizations across the nation and have recently partnered on a new project for eco-energy 

management for P&R agencies.  

Brad has an extensive Resume and an outstanding career and has held numerous Directors 

positions. He is a subject matter expert on nearly all phases of Park and Recreation operations 

and administration and his outstanding writing ability has been invaluable to our consulting 

partnership.  

I am privileged to support Brad and am available via phone or email to discuss his attributes, 304-

281-0630, wlkconsults@gmail.com 

William Koegler 

 

 


